

KHẢO SÁT CHẤT LƯỢNG GIỮA HỌC KỲ I
NĂM HỌC 2021-2022

Môn: Tiếng Anh lớp 8

Thời gian: 60 phút (không kể thời gian giao đề)

Họ và tên: Lớp 8..... Trường THCS

Số báo danh	Họ tên, chữ ký người coi thi		Số phách
	Số 1	Số 2	
.....đường cắt phách.....			
Điểm bài thi	Họ tên, chữ ký người chấm thi		Số phách
	Số 1	Số 2	

PART A. PHONETICS (1 point)

I. Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from that of the others in each group

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|------------|----------------|
| 1. A. minority | B. costume | C. nomadic | D. complicated |
| 2. A. played | B. wanted | C. needed | D. collected |
| 3. A. cultural | B. hunt | C. costume | D. buffalo |

II. Find the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|--------------|--------------|
| 4. A. paradise | B. exhibit | C. invention | D. excursion |
| 5. A. medical | B. natural | C. kangaroo | D. visitor |

PART B: GRAMMAR AND VOCABULARY (4 points)

I. Put the correct form of the given verb into the gaps.

- Everything is going well. We _____ (not have) any problems so far.
- The first Brau _____ (come) to Vietnam about a century ago.
- At present, the social networks _____ (become) more popular among young generation.
- Do you adore _____ (lie) in a hot bath?
- My family _____ (live) in a small town for ten years before moving to Boston

II. Fill in the blank with the correct form of the given word.

- More and more _____ are leaving the countryside to city. (farm)
- Sylvia likes the _____ atmosphere during her stay in the valley. (peace)
- H'mong people live in the northern _____ region of Vietnam. (mountain)
- People in rural areas wear _____ than those in cities. (simple)
- I enjoy _____ with friends and going out at the weekend. (social)

III. Choose A,B,C, or D for each gap in the following sentences

- They love.....with their children.
A. eat out B. ate out C. having eaten D. to eat out
-ethnic group has a larger population, the Tay or the Ede?
A. What B. Why C. Which D. Who
- Jane prefers _____ music to listening to it.
a. playing b. play c. to play d. played
- Daisy is _____ social media. She spends lots of time on Facebook and Instagram.
a. tired of b. bored with c. addicted to d. curious about

20. "My favourite leisure activity is people watching." "_____"
- a. That sounds so weird! b. That's all right. c. OK. That's what you've chosen. d. Sure. It's very entertaining.
21. On the farm, uncle Duong showed us how to _____ cucumbers.
- a. plough b. produce c. pick d. put up
22. Mongolian children start to learn _____ before they can walk.
- a. horse riding b. riding horse c. ride horse d. horse ridden
23. _____ ethnic Khmer live in _____ Mekong Delta of Vietnam.
- a. The / - b. The / a c. A / the d. The / the
24. Does your new stereo play music _____ than your old one did?
- a. louder b. more loudly c. loudlier d. more louder
25. Playing chess after dinner sounds _____ to me.
- A. boring B. bored C. boringly D. boredom

PART C: READING (3 points)

I. Fill in the gap with a new word from the box.

more	news	be	Instead	stop
------	------	----	---------	------

Spending your free time on the Internet can (26) fun. You can chat, share photos with friends, and play online games. But some people are addicted to the Internet. They just can't turn it off.

Being online for many hours at a time does not mean you have a problem. The Internet is very useful. Online, you can pay your bills, buy clothes, and read the (27). There are many good reasons to spend time online. However, people with an Internet addiction are online too much. They don't spend time with their friends and family. (28), they spend their time chatting with their Internet friends, people they have never met in real life. Some also play online games all day or night. Some people with Internet addictions even leave their jobs so they can spend even (29) time online! People with Internet addictions don't just go online to shop, have fun, or do work. People who have this problem often go online because they want to escape the stress and problems in their lives. Many internet addicts (30) caring about their real lives, and focus only on their online lives.

IV. Read the passage and choose the best answer

Lan and Nga want to make a small survey of their friends' favorite leisure activities. They are asking their friends about what they like to do in their free time. Many of their friends say that they usually eat and drink as well as chat with their friends. They like to talk about many things around them: their teachers, their friends, their families as well as their favorite musicians, singers, footballers and movie stars. There are some popular activities in the time for recess at their school such as: playing Blindman's bluff or catch, playing marbles, skipping ropes, doing crossword, playing sports. At home, many of their friends say they like to watch T.V, listen to music or play computer games. They rarely go to the movies. Some of the girls like to go shopping. A few like to collect stamps or coin. Very few take part in football, music clubs. Many don't often attend some youth organizations.

31. What do many of Lan and Nga's friends usually do in their free time?

- A. eat, drink and chat B. go shopping.
C. go to the movies D. learn to play a musical instrument

32. What do their friends like to talk about?

- A. their friends B. their families C. their favorite singers, D. many things around them
movie stars

33. Which of the following activities is not popular with their friends at school?

- A. playing Blindman's bluff or catch B. playing marbles
C. skipping rope D. taking part in football, music clubs

34. Which of the following activities is not popular with their friends at home?

- A. watching T.V
B. listening to music
C. attend some youth organizations
D. playing computer games

35. What does the passage talk about?

- A. Mga and Lan's friends
B. Nga and Lan's friends' leisure activities
C. Nga and Lan's school
D. Nga and Lan's hobbies

V. Reading the following passage and choose the best answers

My village is about 50 kilometers (36).....the city center. It is a very beautiful and (37).....place where people (38).....flowers and vegetables only. It's very famous for its pretty roses and picturesque scenery. The air is quite fresh; however, the smell of the roses makes people (39).....cool. In spring, my village looks like a carpet with plenty of (40)..... Tourists come to visit it so often. Nowadays, with electricity, it doesn't take the villagers to water the roses. And even at night, people can walk along the path and enjoy the fresh smell of the flowers.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-------------|---------------|------------|
| 36. A. on | B. for | C. from | D. since |
| 37. A. peace | B. peaceful | C. peacefully | D. quite |
| 38. A. grow | B. buy | C. grew | D. bought |
| 39. A. felt | B. to feel | C. feel | D. feeling |
| 40. A. colors | B. colorful | C. spots | D. styles |

PART D: WRITING (2 points)

I. Finish each of the following sentences so that its meaning stays the same.

41. We invited a pop star onto the talkshow.

→ The pop star

42. Although Mary was seriously ill, she saw him off.

→ Despite

43. She started to play the piano when she was six.

→ She has

44. Living in a big city is more convenient than living in a village.

-->It's.....

45. She likes to hang out with friends on Saturday evening.

-->She's hooked.....

II. Rewrite the second sentence using the words given so that the meaning stays the same as the first one.

You must not change the given words.

46. The children liked to walk in the rain. (adore)

→

47. Mike is the most hard-working person in our group. (Nobody)

→

48. She enjoys practicing speaking English with foreign people (of)

→

49. A sports car goes faster than an ordinary car. (slowly)

→

50. How about asking the local people for help? (why)

-->.....